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Pedestrian Bridge Update: 
No update, the pedestrian bridge is open. The final bridge plaza and permanent connection to Old West Main 
will be completed next year as part of the street reconstruction project. 

 
Old West Main Street Update: 
The contractor is nearing the end of regular concrete work. The electrical contractor is working hard on trying 
to get all the light pole footings poured by mid next week in order to allow for the pouring of the colored 
concrete boulevards yet this year.  Also on the schedule is the bituminous paving planned at Jackson St and 
Washington St that is anticipated to be completed late next week or the week of November 15th, depending 
on weather. The new signing and roadway striping is also planned to be completed that week in order to 
facilitate an anticipated roadway reopening on or before Friday, November 19th.  All other construction would 
plan to be completed next summer as part of the subsequent stages 2-4. 
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